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March 23, 2023

Cascade Geosynthetics Opens New Salt Lake City Branch

To our Valued Customers, 

Cascade Geosynthetics is pleased to announce we have expanded our team and 
opened a new branch in Salt Lake City, Utah! Cascade Geos is excited to extend our 
services to the Mountain West market with the opening of our second branch. 

Our new office is located at 425 N. Neil Armstrong Road, Salt Lake City, UT 84116, 
and the phone number is 435-276-0820. The SLC branch is open for business, and 
the warehouse is being fully-stocked. We’re ready to welcome customers and provide 
innovative solutions! 

Brothers Tony Kent & Tyler Kent are the ambitious duo joining our team and are 
the faces of our Salt Lake City office. Tony is our Technical Sales Representative, and 
Tyler is our Operations Manager/Inside Sales Representative. They join us having a 
combined 25 years of experience in the industry, and will be great assets to our team. 

As you may know, Cascade Geosynthetics is a family-owned and locally operated 
company that supplies the construction industry with erosion & sediment control 
products, geosynthetics, stormwater management solutions and much more. With 
the opening of our Salt Lake City office, we now have 10 offices when combined with 
our sister companies, ASP Enterprises, Bowman Construction Supply and Quick 
Supply Co., making us the largest family-owned company in our industry. Together 
we can serve and support customers from the Midwest, across the Rocky Mountains 
and Mountain West to the Pacific Northwest. 

Our mission is to provide quality solutions to the construction industry with 
exemplary customer service and support. By continually learning about our 
customer needs, expanding our technical knowledge and diversifying our product 
mix, our technically skilled team aims to be your local source for the very best site 
development solutions. Adding to our team only makes us stronger and better at 
what we do, so we are very excited to have Tony & Tyler in our family. 

Sincerely,

Melissa Hurley

Melissa Hurley, Branch Manager
 


